
 

 

School Newsletter 

Friday 28th February 2025   

 
‘You must love one another as I have loved you.’ John 13 v 34. 

Working together with love we will provide a happy and nurturing environment where all will, ‘learn to love and 
love to learn’, making outstanding progress through an enriched and      creative curriculum. Through our strong 

Christian ethos we will celebrate and embrace the richness of our community. 

Learn to Love - Love to Learn 
                              ‘You must love one another as I have loved you.’ John 13 v 34 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Online Parental Consultations  

Monday 31st March 4.00-7.30pm  

Tuesday 1st April 4.00-7.30pm  

 

*3S/RS Monday 7th April 4.00pm-7.30pm 

3S/RS Tuesday 8th April 4.00pm-7.30pm 

 

Bookings will open at 4.00pm today.  

 

 



 

 

Book Week: Monday 3rd March-Friday 7th 

March. The theme this year is promoting 

‘Read Your Way’. 

 

World Book Day’s 2024 research shows that chil-
dren see  reading as something they have to do, ra-
ther than something they choose to do. Read Your 
Way campaign encourages   everyone to let go of 
reading pressures and expectations and empowers 
children and young people to have fun discovering 
reading on their own terms.  
 
At World Book Day, we know that children are more 
likely to love reading if:  
 
• Someone reads to them regularly  
• They find time to read  
• They have books at home and at school  
• They know a trusted person who can help them 
find the right books  
• We make reading fun for them  
• They are given a choice in what they read 



 

 

World Book Day/Week Itinerary 

Monday 3rd March– Book Week Launch  

Jane Coleman form Wolverhampton’s School Library Service will in all day leading 

activities through school.  

Tuesday 4th March- Author Visit John Prockter  

John is a skilled storyteller with 26 years of experience working with pupils in 

schools. During the author visit, John will discuss the purpose of allegorical story-

telling as he opens up the world of Hikaru, an allegory of the Christian faith. 

Thursday 6th March–  

World Book Day Quizzes (Key Stage 2)  

Virtual Author Experience  

Storyteller Visit (Nursery and Reception) 

Friday 7th March -Dress Up Day 

 

 

 

 

Bring your favourite book characters to life with easy dress -up ideas. 
Pay £1.00 to dress up (KS2/ KS1 & EYFS). 
   
Every pupil will receive a £1:00 WBD book to take home.  



 

Poetry Performances  

Parents are welcome to join us for our Spring/Summer Perfor-

mance Poetry programme. Each week a class will perform 

three poems in Church.  

Doors Open 8.30am with performances commencing at 

9.00am.  

Friday 28thFebruary-6S 

Friday 7th March-6G 

Friday 21st March-5S 

Friday 28th March-4G 

Friday 4th April-4S 

Friday 2nd May-3G 

Friday 9th May-3S 

Friday 16th May-5G 

Friday 13th June,2S,2G 

Friday 20th June-1G 

                                         Friday 27th June-1S 

                                        Friday 4th July-EYFS  

 



 

 

Thank you for supporting with NSPCC’s Number Day! 

 

“Thank you all so much for making me feel so        

welcome on Friday. I had a fantastic morning. It was 

wonderful to see how dedicated your school is to our 

Speak out. Stay safe programme and supporting the 

NSPCC with regular fundraising days. I thought the 

presentation was fantastic and hopefully helped par-

ents/carers to see the importance too. All the children 

did themselves and school proud. Just wonderful!”  

 

Claire Rose– Regional NSPCC Schools Coordinator 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 

Term Dates  
  

2024/25 academic year 

Autumn term 2024 
 

Term ends: Friday 20 December 2024  

Spring term 2025 
Term starts: Monday 6 January 2025 

Half term holiday: Monday 17 February 2025 to Friday 21 
February 2025 

Term ends: Friday 11 April 2025 

Summer term 2025 
Term starts: Monday 28 April 2025 

Half term holiday: Monday 26 May 2025 to Friday 30 May 
2025 

Term ends: Monday 21 July 2025 

INSET Days / Non– Pupil Days  

Half term holiday: Monday 26 May 2025 to Friday 30 May 
2025 

Term ends: Monday 21 July 2025 

INSET  1– Monday 2 September 2024  

INSET 2– Wednesday 25th September  2024 

INSET 3– Wednesday 29th January 2025  

INSET 4– Wednesday 25th June 2025  

INSET 5– Monday 21 July 2025  

 



 

 

Safeguarding at St Giles’ CE Primary School  

2024/25  

If you have any Safeguarding Concerns please contact 

Mr Dow on: 

07932 708724  

ldow@st-giles.walsall.sch.uk  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns about a child, trust your instincts 
and   contact the NSPCC Helpline. Our specialist team 

will listen, advise and take any action needed. 

 

An estimated 1 in 20 children have experienced sexual 
abuse. And child sexual abuse is under-reported by adults. It's 
time for that to change. 

It's never too soon to talk to us. And what you share could make 
a life-changing difference to a child.   

You can contact the NSPCC Helpline by calling 0808 800 
5000, emailing help@NSPCC.org.uk or completing our report 
abuse online form. 

Due to an increase in demand across our service, our voice 
Helpline is currently available 11am–5pm Monday to Friday. You 
can still email help@NSPCC.org.uk or complete our report 
abuse online form at any time for free. You don’t have to say 
who you are. 

 

If you think a child is in immediate danger, please call the 
police on 999 straight away. 
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